## Dear Giraffe Class Parents:

Welcome !! Just a quick update on our first week of school together. All of the children are settling in well, and are becoming familiar with the daily routines. They are smiling, laughing, singing and dancing. Our learning experiences have included practicing each other's names, yoga breathing, and guessing what's missing.

A few reminders: Sign your child in and out of class each day. Please check your parent mailbox everyday. If your child is going to be absent or late please give the office a call (508-358-7072).

Thank you for helping us know if your child is bringing a lunch with peanut butter and/or tree nuts each day.

\*\*\*Please send in a family picture as soon as possible. Currently we are hanging them on the wall near the door for the children to see.\*\*\*

Parents are always welcome to come in to the Giraffe class to share a book, craft, recipe or special talent with the children. Let us know if you'd like to schedule a time.

Thank you everyone for helping to make the start of the school year a great one!



Sincerely,

Jeanne, Federica, Betsy, Mary